"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."



Updates & Reminders

It's School Picture Day this Friday, Sept. 22! Students will take a group grade-level picture following mass then individual pictures. Be ready to look your best and smile! Pre-order through Lifetouch using our school code or send payment with a form by Friday.

Due to a funeral gathering on Friday, we will have alternate car pickup. Hopefully the City of Pleasanton will have the street work completed.

Have a blessed week!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Tuesday, Sept. 19 Bingo for Bags Meeting @
 6pm
- Friday, Sept. 22- Picture Day
- Friday, Sept. 22- Alternate Car Pickup Line

** The first nine weeks reporting period ends Friday, Oct. 13. Teachers will begin contacting you for conferences to discuss student progress and NWEA results. Please look for more information in your child's blue folders.**





Campus News

- If you haven't heard our Guitar Group sing and play for Friday Mass, you are missing something special. Mrs. Herrera and her students are amazing music ministers for our school and the community.
- Angel Cheerleaders are hard at work practicing twice a week in preparation for their competition in November.
- "Respectacles" were earned by Mrs. Herrera's First Graders this week. Congratulations First Grade!

Deputy Ruple

Through generous donations from members of our school community, we are fortunate to have Deputy Ruple on campus patrolling, watching and monitoring security throughout the day. He is always friendly, smiling and helpful but constantly looking out for the safety of our Angels! Thank you Deputy Ruple!



Join us on Facebook & Instagram